
 
 

 

 
Playgroup and Nursery Admissions Arrangements 2019-20 

Consultation Response Form 
 
 

The closing date for this consultation is midday on Wednesday 3 April 2019.   
Your response must reach us by that date. 

 

Before responding please read the following documents: 

 Proposed NEAT Admissions Arrangements – Playgroup: 2019-20 

 Proposed NEAT Admissions Arrangements – Nursery: 2019-20 
 

Your name:  

Your organisation (if applicable):  

Your address:  

 

 

 

 

Please tick the category below which best describes you as a respondent: 
 

 Local authority 

 School/trust 

 Private/voluntary childcare provider 

 Parent of child who attends a school 
within NEAT: 

Parent of a child on the waiting list for a 
playgroup or nursery place within NEAT: 

 
Central Walker C of E Primary School 

 
Central Walker C of E Primary School 

 Tyneview Primary School 
 Tyneview Primary School 

 Walkergate Community School 
 Walkergate Community School 

 West Walker Primary School 
 West Walker Primary School 

 Parent in local area 

 Other (please specify) 

 

 



 
 

 

4. Do you agree with the Trust’s proposal to use the same oversubscription criteria as 
the admissions policy for school-age children with the addition of third highest priority 
for playgroup for those entitled to a free 2-3 year old place? 
 
Yes / No – If Yes, go to question 6; if no, go to question 5 
 

5. If you do not agree with the proposal, what are your objections? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Now go to question 6. 
 

6. Are there any comments you would like to make on this aspect of the proposal? 
 
 
 
 
 
Now go to question 7. 
 

1. Do you agree with the Trust’s proposal to introduce a single admissions policy for 
all playgroups and a separate single admissions policy for all nurseries within the 
Trust so that the criteria to decide which pupils will be admitted if there are more 
applications than places are consistent across all schools? 

Yes/No – If Yes, go to question 3; if No, go to question 2 

2. If you do not agree with the proposal, what are your objections? 

 

 

 

 

 

Now go to question 3. 

3. Are there are any comments you would like to make about this aspect of the 
proposal? 

 

 

 

 

 

Now go to question 4 



 
 

 

7. Do you agree with the Trust’s proposal that, for the purposes of admissions to 
playgroup and nursery of a school only, siblings already in the playgroup or nursery 
of that school will count as a sibling link?  
Yes / No – If Yes, go to question 9; if No, go to question 8 
 

8. If you do not agree with the proposal, what are your objections? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Now go to question 9. 
 

9. Are there any comments you would like to make about the proposal? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Responses can be sent to the NEAT Registered Office: 

 By email to: admin@neat.org.uk 

 By post to: Newcastle East mixed multi Academy Trust (NEAT) Registered 
Office, Heaton Centre, Trewhitt Road, Heaton, Newcastle upon Tyne NE6 5DY 

 
 

Thank you for taking time to respond to this consultation. 
 

 

mailto:admin@neat.org.uk

